Thursday, June 9, 2016

OWEN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT DISTRCT FACILITIES PLAN HEARING REPORT

A public hearing was held at Maurice Bowling Middle School on June 9, 2016, at 5:30 pm (local time). The purpose of the public hearing was to propose a new District Facility Plan developed by the Owen County Local Planning Committee. The Local Planning Committee (LPC) voted 14 for -0 against in favor of the proposed new plan and the Board voted 5 for -0 against to approve the new plan.

Peter Fisher of RossTarrant Architects, served as the locally-appointed hearing officer. Besides Peter Fisher, Dan Logan of Owen County Public Schools was present.

COMMENTS

Peter Fisher called the public hearing to order. No one wishing to speak was present and no written statements were presented. The meeting was closed.

RECOMMENDATIONS

It is recommended that the new District Facility Plan developed by the Owen County Local Planning Committee and adopted by the Owen County Board of Education be approved as the District Facility Plan for the Owen County School District. A copy of the new plan is attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter Fisher Associate AIA, LEED AP RossTarrant Architects

cc:

Gary Leist, Kentucky Department of Education Public Hearing Agenda

Planning File

Attachments:

Owen County School District Facility Plan